Our bookshop will be closed until January 6

2016/12/15



Our bookshop will be opened again on Friday January 6, 2017. The so-called Birthday Package service remains undisturbed. After the re-opening of the Library on January 3, packages can be picked up as usual, on Tuesdays and on Thursdays.

Dear Readers,

Our bookshop will be opened again on Friday January 6, 2017. The so-called Birthday Package service remains undisturbed. After the re-opening of the Library on January 3, packages can be picked up as usual, on Tuesdays and on Thursdays.

2016/12/24 - 11:40

Source URL: http://193.6.201.226/en/news/our-bookshop-will-be-closed-until-january-6

Links:

[1] http://193.6.201.226/en/category/foszotar-es-pozicionalo/hirek